
Assembly – October 2 – 4, 2015, District 4 Report 
 

I am pleased to say that attendance at our monthly business meeting is growing as we busily                 
prepare to host the Hospitality Suite with District 5 for our last Assembly at the Sheraton in Orlando                  
and using the new FNA Hospitality Guidelines created just for Assembly; an enthusiastic GIP              
returned from a pack-filled AWSC; I enjoyed being on the Task Force regarding Area Turnover; our                
AISL is on the Task Force with the focus on Area Service Workshop, which District 4 happens to be                   
hosting in early 2016; a new GR and her home group are hosting our District Gratitude Dinner in                  
New Smyrna Beach on November 7.  All three Public Outreach chair positions are filled and these                
ladies, along with their "voluntolds", are attending health fairs, visiting facilities requesting            
Al-Anon/Alateen information, and distributing AFA's with Where & Whens.  The overall enthusiasm           
of District 4 members makes it a pleasure to serve as their DR! 

 

Lucy M.   DR 

Diana Z.  AISL 

 


